
Linda M. Finucane 

From: Marc laredo <Iaredofamily@rcn.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 31, 2015 4:32 PM 
To: linda M. Finucane 
Subject: FW: The Atrium 

linda, 

Please circulate to the rest of the Committee. 

Marc 

From: Sandy Phillips [mailto:Sandy@zoomeasy.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 3:01 PM 
To: Sandy@zoomeasy.com 
Cc: mlaredo@newtonma.govi rfuller@newtonma.govi Lbaker@newtonma.gov 
Subject: The Atrium 

I am writing this because you are my Alderma~. 

I plan to attend the Public hearing on Tuesday Feb 3,2015 because I am very worried about the Possible new Tenant at 

the Atrium. From my kitchen window at Imperial Towers, I look directly into the Atrium. I watch window installation, 

men working inside the building and hear the noise. The Atrium lost potential medical occupants when Wegman's built 

new medical & physical buildings. 


Now The Atrium is planning to install Recombinant DNA laboratories, have 400 employees and make traffic denser 

than it currently is. 

I am very worried about Bacteria & Health risks. 

Who is overseeing this operation? 

What type of waste is being produced, and how will it be disposed of? 

They say they have safeguards, and will have security. What are they? Can you enforce them? 

When I read about annual inspections- how health inspectors are appointed and see their terms of office it is 

incomprehensible to me that the Garden City will sell itself short because they want to save this new building under 

reconstruction because they have no other 

offers to use it.. 


I have read The Newton Charter and the City of Newton Regulations from 1980. Do we want old rules to change our 

values? 


Please do not allow the destruction of the City you serve. 


Signed Sandra B. Phillips 

280 Boylston St #311 

Chestnut Hill, 02467 


When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has detennined that most email is 
public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential. 
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